Select Board meeting

June 14, 2018

At the Bridport Town garage meeting room

Members present: Joan Huestis, Chair, Matt Lawton, Mike Lawton, David Bronson, absent was Tim Howlett

Others present: Paul and JoAnne Kenyon and Irene Zaccor, Town Treasurer

The meeting was called to order by Joan Huestis at 7AM

There was no public comment.

Joan gave an update as to the 677 Orchard Drive property (Brennan Kensey). Ed Payne reported that there has been a porta-let delivered to the property. Ed has sent a letter to the owners about things that need to be addressed to come into compliance with zoning regulations. The letter has been cc'd and also sent to Mr. and Mrs. William Sheldrick and the Select Board.

Motion was made by Matt Lawton seconded by Mike Lawton to contact Dunduns about putting a portalet at the base of Champlainside Drive and have the town put up a sign stating "Please Take your Garbage with you". Motion passed all in favor.

Motion was made by Joan Huestis and seconded by David Bronson to place an ad in the paper for an assistant zoning administrator for the Town of Bridport. Also that the applicant does not have to be a town resident. Motion passed all in favor

Discussed the minutes from the last meeting of June 11, 2018 in regard to the anticipation loans needed by the town. The minutes are not on the agenda therefore no action can be taken on them.

A special meeting of the Select Board will be held on June 22, 2018 at 7AM at the Town garage meeting room.

Meeting adjourned 7:37AM

Respectfully Submitted:

Joan Huestis acting secretary

Pavid Brown Most Envisor